
 

Publishing of Report Cards 

 

Dear Parents 

This is to inform you that year-end results for Grade VI and Grade VII will be 

published on the school website on Monday, 30th March, 2020 at 1 p.m. Reports 

cards of Grade VIII students will be published on Tuesday, 31st March, 2020 at the 

same time. 

You're requested to check the parent login for your ward’s result. 

Take care and stay safe! 

Warm regards 

 


